
 
 

 

    

      South Asia Initiatives  
 

                       Advocating Rights, Driving Democracy 

 

              sai@southasiainitiatives.org 

 

 

Ref: Statement/Bangladesh/Politics/04                                                                 March 26, 2025 
 

 

Statement on the Occasion of Bangladesh’s Independence Day - March 26th  

 

On this historic day, South Asia Initiatives extends heartfelt congratulations to the resilient and 

courageous people of Bangladesh. March 26th stands as a powerful reminder of the unwavering 

spirit and determination that paved the way for the nation's hard-earned independence. 

Bangladesh's journey from struggle to strength continues to inspire not only South Asia but the 

world — showcasing remarkable progress in economic growth, social development, 

technological advancement, and global leadership. 

We celebrate the vibrant culture, indomitable will, and unyielding spirit of the people of 

Bangladesh, honoring the sacrifices made for freedom and the ongoing pursuit of prosperity, 

equality, and peace. 

May Bangladesh continue to rise, fostering sustainability, innovation, and regional cooperation 

— leading towards a brighter and more inclusive future for all. 

 

Long live Bangladesh! 
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